From: Costa, Jennifer [mailto:costa@wcax.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 12:47 PM

To: Duquette-Hoffman, Jason <jason.duquette-hoffman@vermont.gov>
Subject: Online Pet fraud complaints

Hey Jason,

Thanks for the follow-up on the contractor and Quality Insurance. | just wanted to reach out to you again on the online
pet scam issue. | didn’t hear back. As you can see, I'm juggling several scam stories. This one is about the rise of online
pet scams. A Vermont victim reached out to me. We are going to tell his story. | was wondering if CAP has other
complaints about online pet scams? If so, how many? General nature of the complaint?

Best,

Jennifer T. Costa

Investigative Reporter
WCAX-TV
802-652-6376
costa@wcax.com
@WCAX_Jennifer
WWW.WCax.com




